
SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF THE E-BUSINESS 

FOR THE MEETING OF MAY 6, 2024 
 
 

In lieu of holding a Shared Governance Executive Committee (SGEC) meeting, items of 
business were e-mailed to the SGEC membership. 
 
Approval of the Minutes of the E-Business of April 8, 2024 

 
Dr. Molly Mathis moved approval of the minutes and 


